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Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust
Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA
Telephone: 01782 234379 	Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran
Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Y Glaister

‘Every child deserves to be the best they can be’
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers
Sports Day Arrangements 
I am delighted to inform you that although current Covid-19 restrictions are still in place we will still be taking part in Sports Day this year. Due to current guidance, Sports Day will be a little different this year, whereby all year groups will take part on different days, within the school grounds, to ensure we adhere to our year group bubbles. Sports Day for all year groups will take part week commencing 17.05.2021. Individual year group information is set out below.
· Monday 17th May 2021 – Nursery
· Tuesday 18th May 2021 – Year 2
· Wednesday 19th May 2021 – Reception
· Thursday 20th May 2021 – Year 1
The children have been preparing during their PE lessons for their Sports Day and are all really excited to take part. For this event, each child will be representing a certain team, either Red, Blue, Green or Yellow. So that these teams can be clearly recognised, children will need to wear a T-shirt of their team colour. You will receive an individual message via Class Dojo and T2P to inform you of their team colour.
We are asking that ALL children come to school in their PE kits on their allocated day, this includes:
· Team coloured T-shirt
· Shorts/jogging bottoms
· Pumps or trainers
· Water bottle 
· Warm / waterproof jacket (where needed)
· Hat and sun cream (where needed)
Unfortunately, due to the current guidance and restrictions, we are unable to invite parents/carers to attend. We will however endeavour to capture as many photos and videos of the children taking part which we will share with you following the event. If you have any objection to photos or recording taking place during this event, please contact the school office prior to the event. 
Many thanks for your support and understanding of the difficult decisions we have had to make. 
Yours faithfully,

Miss Clewlow
PE Coordinator


[image: ][image: ][image: http://www.musicmark.org.uk/sites/default/files/mm_school_logo_web.png][image: ]
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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